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Welcome 
 

The Grapevine is your weekly newsletter published by the SBA for law students. The 

Grapevine features a weekly calendar of events as well as news from the SBA, and 

announcements from various on campus clubs.  

 Submissions  
 

The Grapevine is produced by your SBA Secretary. Submissions must be e-mailed to Kelly 

Watkins at KWatkins@scu.edu  by Friday at 5:00 PM to be included in the following weeks 

newsletter. 

Your 2016 SBA Board Members 

 

Brit Benjamin & Miguel Flores 

Presidents 

 

Ashley Jenezon & Isaul Lemus 

Vice Presidents of Full Time Students 

 

Trisha Cobb 

Vice President of Part Time Students 

 

Christian Girgis  

Vice President of External Affairs  

 

 

 

 

Justin Jimenez  

Community Service Chair 

 

Kevin LaBarbera  

Director of Internal Communications 

  

George Buckham & Tereza Guzman 

Treasurers 

 

Kelly Watkins 

Secretary

mailto:KWatkins@scu.edu


 
  

 

Special Announcement from the SBA: 
 

Good Luck on finals! Enjoy your families and some much needed time away from the books 

over the Holiday Break. See you all in the Spring!  
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End! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Student Services Notes 
November 21, 2016 

Do you have an incomplete 

grade pending? 
The deadline to submit your work to 

your professor is November 23, un-

less you have made separate ar-

rangements with your professor.  

 

 

Failure to submit your work to the 

Professor by this date will result in 

an “F” for the course.  

 

 

Questions? Email lawstudentser-

vices@scu.edu or stop by our office  

in Bannan 210. 

Important Dates 

Don’t Buy Those Plane Tickets 

Yet! Check your  

Exam Schedule First! 
 

 

The Fall 2016 exam period runs from 

Nov. 30 to Dec. 15, 2016. The exam 

schedule is posted on the Course Sched-

ule page at www.law.scu.edu. Do not 

make any travel or  vacation plans dur-

ing this time period. The Law School will 

not reschedule finals due to travel 

plans. Exams will be rescheduled ONLY 

for “extraordinary and compelling rea-

sons beyond the student’s control.” 

Please write your exam dates on your 

calendar and do not schedule anything 

during your exam period.  

Nov.  23 Classes End 

Nov.  24-25 Thanksgiving Break 

Nov. 26-29 Reading Period 

Nov. 30—Dec. 

15 

Examination Period 

Dec.  21 Spring Tuition  

Clearance Deadline 

Jan. 7 Saturday classes begin 

Jan. 9 Classes begin 

Jan. 21 COL  Super Draft 

Emergency Issues 

with Exams?!  

DO NOT CONTACT THE PRO-

FESSOR! We must maintain ano-

nymity— that’s why we have BGIDs! 

If you have an emergency situation 

regarding your exams or exam 

schedule (e.g., getting sick, family 

emergency, etc.), do NOT contact 

the professor! Address your issues 

with Law Student Services.  

(lawstudentservices@scu.edu /  

408-554-4766)   
 

 

 The University will be closed 

Thurs. &  Fri., Nov.  24-25, 2016.  

 Heafey Law Library will reopen on 

Fri., Nov. 25  from 9:00 AM to 

6:00 PM.  

 Undergrad library will reopen 

Sat.,  Nov.  26 from 12:00 PM to 

5:00PM. 

 Administrative Offices will reopen 

the following Mon. , Nov. 28th. 

Mark your 

Calendars!! 
Wednesday, November 23  is the 

last day of class! 

The Reading Period is November 26

-29.  

Final Exams start November 30 

through December 15th. 

Health Tip: 
 Try a mini-mediation when your mind is in overdrive. 

 

1. Stop what you are doing 

2. Close your eyes 

3. Take 3 full inhale-exhale breaths 

4. Open your eyes and resume your task 


